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SOUTH WEST FESTIVAL GIFT HAMPERS
We would like to extend a big thank you to all families and students who brought in
donations for the South West Festival Gift Hampers. We had an overwhelming response of
donations and generous gifts.

Particularly, we would like to thank our Parent Community Network, who volunteered their time to
sort, create, and pack all of the gift hampers.

All of the gift hampers will be available for purchase at the South West Festival.
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